
Sustainable Thornbury AGM 20 June 2018 
Report from Grow Your Own Food Group 
During the last year numbers of members have stayed steady on our GYOF Yahoo group list 35 
addresses receiving emails. 
Also a steady group of 12 members have attended the monthly meetings - roughly 6-10 at each. 
Some others have attended occasionally. We were sorry to learn that Mary Stevens died earlier this 
year. Meetings are held at member’s homes, The Chantry or on visits –see below.Thanks to all for 
their hospitality. We have also brought along seeds or plants to swap and advertised some other 
local gardening talks. 
 
2017  
May Predators (slow worms) and pests – Compton Greenfield 
 
June   Making best use of your space – No dig garden in Thornbury 

July   Allotment Visit – Daggs 

August  Return visit to Barley Wood Organic Gardens 

September Fruit propagation –Alan & Margaret 

October Videos on Organic veg growing - Rudgeway 

November Planning meeting 

December Bring and Share Meal – Chantry 

2018  

February Talk “Preparing to Grow Your Own” with Ian Byrne Highfield Garden Centre 

March  Open Meeting - Sowing seeds Chantry. One new person came. 

April  Open Meeting – Importance of Soil- Jerry Harding- Chantry 

Marian Stephens 25.5.2018 


